
IN THE MATTER of the Resource 
Management Act 1991 

AND  

IN THE MATTER of the Queenstown Lakes 
Proposed District Plan 

AND 

IN THE MATTER of Hearing Stream 9: 
Millbrook 

MINUTE REGARDING REQUEST FOR PREFERRED HEARING TIME 

1. On 23 December 2016, the Hearing Panel received a memorandum from counsel 

for Millbrook Country Club Limited (Submitter #696) requesting a hearing time 

commencing on 15 February 2017 or later. 

2. When the notice of hearing is issued on 19 January next, all relevant submitters 

will be able to request a desired amount of time within preferred hearing slots.  This 

submitter will need to avail itself of that opportunity and specify its preferred time 

slots.  In the meantime, I have passed the memorandum on to the Panel’s support 

staff with a recommendation that this request be accommodated. 

For the Hearing Panel 

 

Denis Nugent 

16 January 2017 


